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International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 
Northern Crossroads Local Lodge 1681 

Box 152 2000 Airport Rd NE 
Calgary, AB T2E 6Z8 

August 13, 2021 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the associated public health restrictions to reduce the spread of the virus, 

including a prohibition on social gatherings, which was enacted mid March 2020 up to the end of June 2021, 

the auditing committee has been unable to meet in-person to conduct the semi-annual audit of LL1681’s 

finances. 

 

Typically, audits are conducted twice a year--at the end of June and December.  With most public health 

restrictions now lifted, the auditing committee intends to meet in-person in the coming weeks to perform the 

audit. 

 

If there are any questions or concerns, please send an email to:   executive@iamaw1681.ca.  The Executive 

Board appreciates everyone’s patience and understanding concerning this matter. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Eljay Camponi 
Recording Secretary 
IAMAW LL1681 
recordingsecretary@iamaw1681.ca 
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